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February 26, 2013 
 
 
  
Judy Fritts 
260 Ridgemont 
Oxford, MI  48370 
 
 

 RE: License #: 
 

AF630004780 
Fritts Home 
260 Ridgemont 
Oxford, MI  48370 

 
 
Dear Ms. Fritts: 
 
Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility. 
 
Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and feel free to contact me with 
any questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please feel free to contact the local office at (248) 975-5053. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
John Pochas, Licensing Consultant 
Bureau of Children and Adult Licensing 
Suite 1000 
28 N. Saginaw 
Pontiac, MI  48342 
(248) 860-3822 
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 
BUREAU OF CHILDREN AND ADULT LICENSING 

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT 
 
 

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION 
 
License #: AF630004780 
  
Licensee Name: Judy Fritts 
  
Licensee Address:   260 Ridgemont 

Oxford, MI  48370 
  
Licensee Telephone #: (248) 693-6936 
  
Administrator/Licensee Designee: N/A 
  
Name of Facility: Fritts Home 
  
Facility Address: 260 Ridgemont 

Oxford, MI  48370 
  
Facility Telephone #: (248) 693-6936 
  
Capacity: 5 
  
Program Type: PHYSICALLY HANDICAPPED 

DEVELOPMENTALLY DISABLED 
MENTALLY ILL 
AGED 
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II. Purpose of Addendum

 
Licensee Judy Fritts has requested a name change on license. 
 
 

III. Methodology 
 

10/12/12 -Licensee submitted Certificate of Persons Conducting Business Under 
Assumed Name.  Request that name be changed to: Affordable Living Care. 
 
02/04/13 - Written name change request received. 

 
 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions 
 
License is a Family category- AF630004780. 
Licensee, Judy Fritts will remain the same with only a change in the name of the 
home taking effect. 

 
 

V. Recommendation 
 
I recommend that the name on the license be changed to Affordable Living Care 
from Fritts Home. 

 
 

  02/26/2013 
________________________________________ 
John Pochas 
Licensing Consultant 

Date 

 
 
Approved By: 
 

  02/26/2013 
________________________________________ 
Denise Y. Nunn 
Area Manager 

Date 

 


